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                    9-22-2023 

Dear OLQH Families, 

 All of our students seem to have adjusted very well to their new classrooms and our 

hallways are full of happy, smiling children! If you have any compliments or concerns as 

we continue through this school year, please reach out to your child’s teacher. They are 

happy to talk with you! 

 Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (CGS) began this week. CGS is a reflective-based 

program of religious formation that helps a child to further develop his/her relationship 

with God in a sacred space known as the Atrium. Thank you to our CGS teachers, aides, 

and to all who help provide this faith formation opportunity for our students! 

 As we enter the fall season, please remember that your children will be playing  

outside every day, weather permitting. As the weather gets cooler, jackets and coats will 

be necessary for your child to bring to school. Thank you for assisting us in making sure 

that our students come properly dressed for the weather. 

 

May God’s blessing be upon you and your family today and always,  

Ms. Shelley Bruley 

 

Ms. Shelley Bruley, Principal 
sbruley@assumptioncatholicschools.org 
715-422-0982 

 

Please pray for the  

following people: 

Our OLQH Families 

Dates to Remember 
SEPTEMBER 

29—Grandparents Day Mass at 2 pm 

OCTOBER 

3—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Allison) 

5-  Blessing of the Animals at 3:20 pm 

     End of Hex 1 

6—NO SCHOOL 

9—Hex 2 Begins 

10—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Ksicinski) 

13—Report Cards Go Home 

        Paul J Kim Assembly 9:15 am 

        Royal Spirit Wear Day 

“Come to me, all who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest.  Take my yoke upon you and 
learn from, for I am gentle in heart, and you will find rest for your souls.” - Matthew 11 28-30 

 



 

Page 2 K-2 Newsletter 

 

A special thank you to the Royal Parents for  

organizing this weeks’ food drive. 

As a school, we collected over 70 items  

which will be donated to the Family Center 

,Grandparents and Grand friends,  You’re Invited! 
 

OLQH is hosting a Grandparents Day Mass 

 

Friday, September 29th at 2:00 pm 

   We will have a social outside after Mass  (weather permitting) 

 

Fall is quickly approaching 
and mornings are cool.   
Students are required to 
wear long sleeves when the 
temperature is 60 or  
below.  Please send a sweat-
er or sweatshirt with your 
child each day so your child 
is prepared fore the weather. 

SAVE THE DATE!!! 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Thursday, Oct. 19th from 4-7 pm   

____________________________ 

More information will be  

coming soon! 
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ACS State of the Schools  -  Fall Meeting 2023 
All ACS families are invited to attend our State of the School meeting on: 

Wednesday, October 11th @ 4:30 p.m. in the AHS/AMS Library 

This is an opportunity to meet and communicate with ACS board  members about Assumption Catholic 
Schools.  Please contact Kerry Meinel in the ACS Advancement Office to reserve your seat.                     

Call  715-422-0901 or email: KMeinel@assumptioncatholicschools.org  

 

 

 

                    BINGO 

Date:  Sunday, October 1st  

Time:  Doors open at noon, play starts at 1:00 pm 

Location:  AHS Gymnasium 

Hosted by:  Royal Parents and 2nd Grade   

————————————————————————————————--

 NEXT MEETING 

Date:  Wednesday, October 4th     
Time:  6:00 pm 

Location:  AHS Library –enter through school doors on Chestnut 

                 All are Welcome! 

Please join us for our 

annual Blessing of the 

Animals. 

 

DATE:  Thursday, Oct. 5th 

TIME:  3:20 pm 

LOCATION:  OLQH       

        Playground 

 

All are welcome! 

mailto:KMeinel@assumptioncatholicschools.org
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WE  WON!! 

Congratulations to our 

physical education teacher,  

Mrs. Eckelberg!  She entered 

to win a new flag football 

kit for our school and was 

selected as the winner!   

Homecoming 2023 

“homecoming with the saints” 

From special dress down days, to the Homecoming Mass and parade— 
our students had so much fun celebrating Homecoming Week! 


